OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

April 30, 19€3

Farmer, Woolsey, Flippo & Bailey
National Bank of Tulsa Building
Tulsa 3, Oklahoma

Attn: Mr. Richard L. Hanks

Re: Ainslie Perrault #1 Blanco
Federal, (=20=-25N«9k, Basin
Lakota Fool

Gentlemen:

In reply to your letter of April 24, 1963, we have checked with
our Santa Fe office and have searched our files and there is no
evidence either in Santa Fe or here that the form (=115 for the
month of February was ever filed. It was because 9F the well
being delinquent for the month of February thet it was shut in.
The report was filed for the month of March and both offices
have copies, but the well cannot be releassd until the February
report has been received.

Yours very truly

Emary C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECAtke

cct Mr. Fread fares
0cC, Santa Fe, N.M.
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E. C. Arnold,

* -3 s.Bupervisor & QOil & Gas Insvector
) 5.5 ' s
To WOL S »n
- b O T .
oy PV 4 ’ [N
s P 1603 Rio Brazos Road
o

Aztec, New Mexico

Fred,

Would you please check on this. I cannot find

a copy of the February C-115 nor can 4 find a
copy of a release of shut-in from you. However
They state one should have been filed. We do
have one\ for la . Ferhaps this is what they
are talki aboutf.

Thanks,

Kathleen

C - //\5/:, 7’//12,2‘{ /64’/ ,/



FARMER, WOOLSEY, FLIPPO & BAILEY

ATTORNEYS AT LAW
J.C. FARMER NATIONAL BANK OF TULSA BLDG

ROBERT J. WODLSEY TULSA 3,OKLAHOMA
OTHO FLIPPO

Jd. B.BAILEY

AREA CODE 918
ANNELLE S.LANFORD LUTHER 3-1181

LAWRENCE A.G.JOHNSON April 24, 1963

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Emery Arnold

Gentlemen:

By letter dated June 4, 1963, (date was probably an error) you
advised Ainslie Perrault Investment Company that effective April 1,
1963, the allowable on the Ainslie Perrault #1 Blanco Federal
M-20~25N-9W, Basin Dakota Pool, would be cancelled due to failure
to submit Form C-115. On April 6, 1963, this office was informed
the required report was in the mail to your office and that an
original had been submitted to Santa Fe in the time required. The
personnel filing the report had failed to forward a copy to the
Aztec office.

Would you please advise as to that status of the allowable
and as to whether or note you have received the required report.

Very truly yours,
FARMER, WOOLSEY, FLIPPO & BAILEY

)
A ',/2’24%@‘—,2\

RLH: rnm



Kathleens;

We dont have a C-11% from them for Felwruary, and therefore
have net igsued releage from shut-in .

we do have their 6«115 for March, so this must be what they
are talking abou.

Fred Mares



Aw jo ysaq ayy o4 949)dwod pup anyy sy |

‘Wiog sjyy of paysnyyl

IAVA IWATOA
a3¥3A3s-3¥ SIONAO¥d

ismojjo4 so 6
paiaras-ai s1om pind usaq Ajsnojasid
=|PA PY ‘XDJ UOJJDAJBSUC) ‘XDJ dIUDJIIAS!

6561
uoyssiwwo)) Buj
3yl
E# dny
INIWAVYd XV1

02X MIN

osv .
NOISSIWWOD NI L



